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MATERIAL OPTIONS 754S TRIO SIDE TABLE

The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black.
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MATERIAL OPTIONS 754S TRIO SIDE TABLE

The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black.
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The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black.
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MATERIAL OPTIONS 754SM TRIO SIDE TABLE WITH MARBLE TOP

The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. The 
tabletop is stunning in white marble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black with a white marble 
tabletop. 
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MATERIAL OPTIONS 754SM TRIO SIDE TABLE WITH MARBLE TOP

The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. The 
tabletop is stunning in white marble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black with a white marble 
tabletop. 
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The Trio series is a tectonic exploration where 
the composition of the table legs is the design 
focal point. The tables stand on three legs, 
with each leg attached to another leg with an 
intermediate horizontal substructure. The 
tables express a purity of form and material, 
with the unexpected design focus under the 
table, where an intricately composed lattice 
work brings a hidden elegance to the otherwise 
simple and unassuming table ensemble. The 
tabletop is stunning in white marble. Designed 
by neri&hu and manufactured by De La Espada for 
the neri&hu brand.

SIZE

D45 × H45 cm
D17 3/4 × H17 3/4 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut finished 
with a Danish oil, American white oak finished 
with a Danish oil or a white oil, or European 
ash stained brown or black with a white marble 
tabletop. 
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